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Sad state of affairs for Citizens of Oregon. There is no equity in the system as it 

currently sits. Any rebuke to even the most egregious of intrusion in the lives of Tax 

Paying Citizens is met with an obstinance that resembles a child who doesn't want to 

eat its peas. I did read several of the "support" testimonies, and was not shocked at 

all that they were to a post, formulated exactly the same with a few words to make 

them appear the words of an individual citizen "Now lets go save some lives", at the 

end of nearly every "support" post. This is hard core socialism in action and we, as 

American Citizens deserve so much better from "our" elected "leadership". I do 

believe that eventually even those who follow, lock step, these autocrats, will at some 

point say "enough", and vote for equitable, logical, non-agenda driven leaders. I 

oppose HB3075 and 114. All infringements on our Civil Rights should be opposed as, 

like dominos, your rights may surely follow. The autocrats lust for more power is, and 

shall always be, unquenchable, and best described in A. Camus's "The Alibi of 

Tyrants". Check it out, and prepare for continued infringements on your Civil Rights   


